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Mr. James P. O'Reilly Serial No. 626A
Regional Administrator N0/RMT:acu
Region II Docket Nos. 50-333
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 50-339
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 License Nos. NPF-4
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Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Subject: Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/82-37 and 50-339/82-37 dated October
21, 1982.

As per the telecon between K. D. Landis of your staff and E. R. Smith, Jr.,

the response required by the subject inspection reports will be submitted no
later than November 24, 1982 which is five days after the scheduled response
date of November 19, 1982. This letter is to confirm the aforementioned
change.

Very truly yours,

, ,

W. L. Stewart

cc: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
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